
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

RE: Year 9 Parents and Options Evening 

 

The Year 9 parents and options evening takes place on Wednesday 26th February from 4 pm  to 7 pm. It will 
take place on school site. There has been a change of arrangements and you will be required to make an 
appointment with Maths, English and Science only. Please visit the History and Geography stands as 
students will be required to pick one of these as part of their options choices. 
 
All other time will be spent visiting the options stands manned by specialist staff and also the option to 
attend a talk in the Hall by Mrs Tasker, Deputy Headteacher, outlining the Options process. This talk will be 
held at 4:15 pm, repeated at 5:15 pm, and again at 6:15 pm. 
 
This is a particularly important opportunity for you to meet your child’s teachers and discuss your child’s 

options for Year 10.  

 

To book your apppointments for English, Maths and Science you will need to follow the link via our options 
page below, using our online booking system.  Please log in to make appointments with your child’s 
teachers. To access bookings, you must enter yours and your child’s exact details as they exist on our system.  
 

https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/students/options/ 

 

This page also holds our option booklet and more information on the options process. 

 
On the evening staff and students will be available to direct you on the evening to your appointments and 
option stands. Mrs Knowles, Year 9 Pastoral Leader, and our Attendance team will be available to provide 
support, advice and guidance.  
 
We look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 

Miss Nazana Hussain 

Year 9 SLT Link 

 

https://westcoventry.atlp.org.uk/students/options/

